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Contact Anne: wilson@plusfive.com 
Contact Brenda: brenda.j.hatton@gmail.com 

Hello from your District 21 Tournament Chairs! 

We have had two great tournaments in the last couple of months 
and are just now pausing to catch our breath. Both the All Western 
Regional in Santa Clara and the Gold Nugget Regional in 
Reno/Sparks were great weeks of bridge. We had a good 
turnout in both, with a mild increase in Santa Clara attendance 
and a whopping 150% increase in Reno/Sparks. Much of the 
Gold Nugget enthusiasm is credited to the robust Reno Unit’s 
Matheson Bridge Club. They have an amazing program to recruit 
and retain new players and many of them joined us. It is so good 

to see new faces and new energy in our community. Many thanks to all of those volunteers who help make 
our regionals a fun place to play bridge. 

Next up …… 

MONTEREY CLAMBAKE REGIONAL January 6-12, 2025 
Hyatt Regency Hotel & Spa - One Old Golf Course Road - Monterey, CA 39340 
Come enjoy the ocean air and sunshine. Hosted once again by the Hyatt Regency Monterey, reservations 
are available now. 
Be sure to make your reservations by December 6, 2024! 
A reminder that the 2024/2025 NAP District 21 Finals will be played the last 2 days of the tournament, 
Saturday & Sunday, so don’t miss it. 

Important links: 

Monterey Clambake Regional Flyer 

Hyatt Regency Hotel Reservations 

Partnership Desk 

Volunteer Sign Up 

We look forward seeing you across the table. 

Brenda & Anne 
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